
Port Otago Limited Joint Hearing 

 

The hearing for Port Otago Limited’s jointly notified applications – Otago Regional 

Application RM19.441 and Dunedin City Council Application LUC-2019-658 - will 

take place at the Edgar Centre, Portsmouth Drive, Dunedin in the Metro Direct 

Lounge on Tuesday 15 December 2020. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the hearing please contact Karen Bagnall – 

karen.bagnall@orc.govt.nz. 
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